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From the Board

What a very strange spring it’s been! Despite the weather, we had lots of volunteers show up to help with our (rainy)
Clean-Up Day. We accomplished a lot and got the center ready for it’s busiest season. Thank You!

We also want to thank everyone who came out to support our first annual Spring Fling! We raised $4,365.00 toward pool
renovations. There were games, fire trucks, food, a DJ, face painting, a silent auction, tennis and, of course, swimming in
the pool (brrrrrrr). It was a fun community day and we hope to see you there next year. Special thanks to our sponsors,
everyone who donated goods or services, the Rockville Ruritans, Hanover Fire-EMS, and especially our volunteers who
donated their time.

To date, we have raised $15,000 of the $50,000 that we need to raise for Phase Two of the pool renovations. Remem-
ber, the donor is matching every dollar we raise up to $50,000. Phase One is complete. The pool looks amazing, but
there is still more to do! Help us raise the remaining $35,000 to get the fun part started (water features, decking, more
seating, shaded areas and more).

How you can help:
 Make a tax-deductible donation to the pool renovation. Make your check payable to “Rockville School Park

Foundation”, note Pool Renovations in the memo line and mail to PO Box 111 Rockville, Virginia 23146.
 Check out our social calendar and attend events. At each event there will be raffles and other activities and

all proceeds benefit the renovation.
 Help us identify corporate sponsors.

If you have any questions on the above items, please feel free to contact Julie Finnegan at rfinnegan35@hotmail.com.

And finally, thank you to our newest corporate sponsors:
 West Creek Financial (Gold sponsor)
 Second Order Solutions (Gold sponsor)
 Pouncey Tract Collision Center (Bronze sponsor)

Please check out the social calendar on line, we have a lot of fun things planned at the pool this summer. Hope to see
you at the Center!

Sincerely,
The Rockville Center Board

THE

ROCKVILLE CENTER

At the Pool...

Friday, June 10. 6 pm. to 7 pm. TGIF at the pool. Bring an appetizer to share. Make a night of it and bring dinner for
your family (and if you don't feel like cooking, getting buying dinner at one of our favorite local establishments, The Rock-
ville Market or Aw Shucks).

Thursday, June 16. 6:30 pm. CAKE! Let's celebrate the end of the school year with cake! The Center will be serving
cake to all, while supplies last. Congratulations to all our students (and their parents) who made it through another year!

Friday, June 17th. Pool closes at 4:00 pm for home swim meet. Go Racers!

Wednesday, June 22nd. Pool closes at 4:00 pm for home swim meet. Go Racers!

Friday, June 24th. TACOS! 50 cent tacos starting at 6:00 pm. While supplies last.

Consider having your birthday party at the pool this summer. Members can reserve dedicated space on the patio,
use the Center’s Birthday Banner, and have your child’s name on the Center Marquee for the day for just $15 an
hour! Contact our pool manager, Misty @ 804-873-0720 to reserve your next Pool Party.



From the Center Manager

There is a lot going on at the Center this summer! Along with floor polishing, range hood safety updates, and roof repairs, the build-
ing’s exterior is in line for a much-needed fresh coat of paint in June. The painters will be working around a busy agenda—with a full
schedule of graduation parties, Ruritan dinners, birthday celebrations, and wedding receptions, the Center will be hopping straight
through till September.

Watch your inbox for exciting news about Volleyball Camps and coaching at the Gym this summer! Don’t forget to plan your next
family gathering at the Center. Contact Gabrielle Thomas at manager@rockvillecenter.com for details and pricing.

What’s Happening on the Courts

Don’t forget about our TGA youth tennis camps scheduled later this summer!
All skill levels welcome.

Look for the flyer with all the details on our website. Discount if you register by
June 15th. You do not need to be a member of the Center to attend.

If you are interested in your child taking tennis lessons or have questions about
the camp, please contact Julie Finnegan at rfinnegan35@hotmail.com

What’s Happening at the Gym

2016 Basketball Summer Camp

Rockville Basketball is pleased to announce our first Basketball Summer
Camp, open to Boys and Girls ages 7 to 12 years of age. The camp will take
place August 15th -19th at the Rockville Center Gymnasium. The full-day
camp will begin at 9am and conclude at 4pm each day. Cost is $200. Reg-
ister online at RockvilleYouthSports.org.

The camp will focus on overall skills development, conditioning and game
play. The staff includes coaches from the Rockville Basketball program as
well as local middle school and high school coaches. Participants with no
prior basketball experience are welcome.

We've also partnered with the Rockville Center to offer each camper the op-
tion to spend the last hour at camp each day swimming in the pool.

We're excited to offer this camp as a local option for the kids in our commu-
nity!

ROCKVILLE RACERS!

Meet the Rockville Racers'
new coaches, Scotty
Mizelle and Anne Claire
Mizelle. A sibling duo of
long time Rockvil-
lians. They have been
working the team through
the rain and cold weather in
preparation for the first
meet on Friday, June
17th. It's a home meet, so
come out to cheer on your
Racers!

Welcome new

Rockville Center Members

The Webb Family, The Byford Family, The Hinson
Family, The Knaggs Family, The Larkin Family,
The Zubris Family, The T. Liesfeld Family, The
Dill Klinger Family, The Heng Family, The Ellison
Family, The J. Liesfeld Family, The Moon Family,
The Evanko Family, The Radmore Family, The
Land Family

What’s Happening in the Pool!

WATER BUDDIES! Water Buddies is a pilot Water Play Program Designed for Children with Special Needs. The program will start in
July and run through August. Please see our website for full details. We are VERY excited to offer this program to both members and
non-members.

Adult Swim starts Friday, June 17th! Monday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday mornings from 6:30 am to 8 am. Please contact
macgregorfraser@yahoo.com for more information.

Water Aerobic and Fitness Classes. Classes will be held on Tuesday and Thursday evenings. Please contact Brenda Ellison @
804-405-9373 or brendaellisonebf@gmail.com for prices, scheduling, and general information.

www.rockvillecenter.com


